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The preparations for 11th Open European WKC Cup for Children, Cadets, Juniors and Seniors are in 
full progress. Those of us who participated at the 10th European Championships in Resita in 2018 will 
remember the good organisation, the fantastic mood and the overwhelming hospitality of the local 
people. Now we are returning to Resita to celebrate our great event after the break of two years. 
 
The cancellation of the Championships that was originally planned in Novo Mesto, Slovenia, made it 
necessary to transfer the championships to another country. We are very thankful to the ACS 
SportStar Anina with their president Prof. Eng. Marian Meşinschi and his organising team from 
Resita that they reacted so fast and offered their help in this desolate situation. Especially we are 
grateful to the municipality of Resita, before all Mr. Ioan Popa, Mayor, and Mrs. PhD Liliana Dacica, 
town manager for culture, education, sports and religions for their cooperation and support. 
 
The registration for the 11th Open European WKC Cup for Children, Cadets, Juniors and Seniors is 
now open until September the 20th at: https://reg.openentry.net/  
 
Instructions on how to use the system are here: 
http://set.sportdata.org/wp/index.php/2019/04/12/video-tutorials-for-teams-clubs/  
 
For any assistance and support regarding the registration you may contact Mr. Marcello Penna to the 
following email address:  
registration.wkc@outlook.it 
 
We wish all competitors good preparations for the forthcoming event and hope to meet everybody in 
good health and spirit in Resita. 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
Marko Nicović 
President 
World Karate Confederation 

 
 


